
Save the date for the 15th Humanitarian Congress in Berlin, organised by Médecins Sans Frontières, 
Médecins Du Monde, the German Red Cross, the Berlin Chamber of Physicians and the Charité. 

The congress will take place 26th and 27th of October 2013. Please note that 27th  October 2013 
is a Sunday. On Friday 25th October there will be a special evening discussion on the visual 
representation of suffering. This will be open to the public.  

As a congress participant you are welcome to attend this event. 

The topic for this year’s congress is “No access! Who cares? How to reach people in need” 

The Humanitarian Congress will take place at the Virchow Klinikum in Berlin-Wedding, Germany.
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NO ACCESS! WHO CARES?

For further information, please contact 
Sebastian Frowein
(Sebastian.Frowein@berlin.msf.org)

For programmes and speaker biographies 
from previous congresses please visit  
www.humanitarian-congress-berlin.org

Registration for the event will open 1st June 2013! More information will follow soon.
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